
 

November 13th , 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents:  

The elementary Basketball season is here again. Any students in grades 3, 4 
or 5 are invited to come out and have some fun.  Parents are responsible for making 
travel arrangements for their children to and from the games and the afternoon 
practice.  Proper footwear will be expected.  
 

During the games, students are the responsibility of the coach, and all 
school rules and guidelines are in effect. Napan Elementary prides itself on team 
play and sportsmanship and we expect those students that choose to play for the 
Napan Basketball team will exemplify these characteristics. 

 
Practice will be held every Tuesday after school, beginning November 19th 

from 2:30 – 4:00 pm. Our first game is Thursday, November 21st at Millerton 
School at 3:30. Kids are to be there by 3:15 
 
 
Mr. Ross & Ms. Potts 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Yes, My Child ___________________________________________ has my 

permission to participate in Basketball. 

 

_________________________________________ 
(Parents signature) 


